
  
  
  
  

  The ASE will be closed for Thursday 19/2/2015 

  February 18, 2015  

Later to the news published earlier today regarding changing the ASE’s trading session on Thursday
19/2/2015, and based on the Prime Minister’s decision taken later to observe tomorrow as holiday
for ministries and public agencies due to the expected weather conditions in Jordan, The Amman
Stock Exchange (ASE) will be closed for tomorrow Thursday 19/2/2015. 
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